From: John Haight
Sent: 17 August 2018 13:12

To: Chana, Jaspreet_

Cc: Planning lohn Hitch_

Subject: 2018/2580/P

Dear Jaspreet Chana,
We spoke on Monday about the planning application 2018/2580/P.
I also left a message on your machine yesterday.

You mentioned that you will be away next week and we agreed that | should send you an email
before then.

As | mentioned we have had no communication from the owner of the property.

However yesterday we were able to get the telephone number of the owner's daughter, Lindsey
Anderson, (who lives in London) from Chesterton's and last night we called her.

We pointed out that the architect's drawing was completely inadequate and she said she would talk
to the architect next week.

She was obviously keen to persuade us that everything would be okay, but | have to say she did not
entirely succeed: we simply do not have enough information.

You asked me to measure the height of our extension. It is roughly 255 cm. | could be more accurate
if necessary.

There seem to be quite a lot of issues both from number 18 and number 14, but, rather than list
them all here, | would just say that at the moment we have to oppose this development.

If | remember rightly you will be back the week after next. | hope we can be in touch then.
Yours,

John Haight



